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10 June 2025  
Primary Junior Travel Ambassador Event, Withernsea High School  
  
  
  
  
 
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
We are delighted to inform you that your child has been invited to attend the BIG Junior 
Travel Ambassador (JTA) Event in recognition of their role as a Junior Travel Ambassador 
at our school.  
  
The event will take place on Monday 7 July 2025, at Withernsea High School, and will bring 
together JTAs from several schools across our region. Organised by the East Riding Local 
Authority’s Road Safety Team, the day promises to be exciting and action-packed, with a 
range of engaging activities planned.  
  
We will be leaving school at 9am by school minibus, returning by the end of the school day. 
This visit will be free of charge to learners, as the PFA have kindly offered to subsidise this 
from funds raised in school.  
  
Consent is to be made via the Arbor parent portal. To do this, please log into the portal and 
search for Activities/Trips. Without consent, your child will not be able to take part.  
  
Learners do not need to wear their school uniform, but should wear comfortable, weather-
appropriate clothing suitable for physical activity, including cycling.  They also need to bring 
a packed lunch and a water bottle. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and you 
would like to pre-order a school sandwich, please do so via the school office no later than 
Friday 27 June.  
  
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to a fantastic day celebrating our 
JTAs’ achievements.  
  
Yours faithfully  

  
Mrs I Smith  
Eco Coordinator/HLLA  
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